
 

 

2023 Legislative Positions Proposal Form 
Proposals due by June 12, 2023 

 
 
The _____________________________________School Board is requesting the Legislative 

Positions Committee of the Virginia School Boards Association to consider the following 

Legislative Position change in preparing its report to the VSBA Board of Directors, which will 

present its recommendations to the 2023 VSBA Delegate Assembly. 

 

TOPIC ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

IS THIS A PROPOSED NEW POSITION? ______Yes ______No   

 

IS THIS AN AMENDMENT TO A CURRENT VSBA POSITION? ______Yes ______No  

 

CURRENT VSBA LEGISLATIVE POSITION NUMBER BEING AMENDED ___________  

 

(If you wish to change or amend an existing Legislative Position, please attach an 

electronic copy in Microsoft Word of the Position that has been edited to show the exact 

changes and/or amendments that you want the Legislative Positions Committee to 

consider.) 

 

PROPOSED NEW LEGISLATIVE POSITION LANGUAGE (attach extra pages if necessary): 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RATIONALE for changes or additions (attach extra page if necessary): 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

NAME AND ADDRESS OF SCHOOL BOARD CHAIR / CLERK (please print or type): 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

I certify that this item was approved by the school board at its                         (date) meeting for 

submission to the VSBA Legislative Positions Committee. 

 

 

____________________________________________   ___________________  

(Signature of school board chair or clerk)   Date 

 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM ELECTRONICALLY VIA MICROSOFT WORD to: 

 

J.T. Kessler 

Director of Legislative Services 

Virginia School Board Association 

jason@vsba.org  

 

ALL PROPOSALS MUST ALSO BE PROVIDED IN MICROSOFT WORD. 

 

During each session of the Virginia General Assembly, the VSBA Executive Director and 

lobbyists are in daily contact discussing legislation and the VSBA policies that drive the 

association’s lobbying efforts, which include the decision to send action alerts to the 

membership. The lobbying efforts of the association are based on positions contained in the 

VSBA Legislative Positions Handbook that is approved each year by the VSBA Delegate 

Assembly. No school board in Virginia is bound by any position of the Association or obligated 

to any call to actions. School boards in Virginia have the discretion to adopt a local position that 

may differ from that of the Association. 
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